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GEMMA ADAMS ENQUIRY -  SIGHTING AT WEST END ROAD, IPSWICH
Suffolk Police are renewing their appeal for information following the disappearance of 25- 
year-old prostitute Gemma Adams.

Following extensive media publicity in relation to Gemma’s disappearance police have 
received a number of calls and information from members of the public including a possible 
sighting of Gemma in West End Road.

Extra high visibilities patrols by officers were carried out last night in and around the area 
Gemma was known to frequent in Ipswich. Officers spoke to around 100 people. The 
information received will now be followed up.

Gemma was last seen by her partner at around 10pm on Tuesday evening in Bramford Road, 
Ipswich.

Gemma Adams was reported missing to police by her partner at around 2.55am yesterday 
(Wednesday 15**' November) after she failed to return home from working as a prostitute in 
Ipswich.

Through their enquiries police have spoken to one person who has stated they saw Gemma in 
West End Road (near to the BMW garage) at around 1.15am on Wednesday 15**'.

Police would like to renew their appeals for information from anyone who may have seen 
Gemma in Ipswich on the night she went missing or in and around West End Road in the early 
hours of Wednesday 15**̂ .

Calls should be made to Suffolk Police on 01473 613538 or Crime stoppers on 0800 555 111. 

Ends

Issued by: Suffolk Police Press Office,
Direct Telephone No’s: Ipswich (01473) 782722/23 
Switchboard -  (01473) 613500; Fax (01473) 611269

making
Suffolk
SAFER kuffolkl

MOD200007806


